Bodin, Erik (VDH)

From: Mamber, Noah [noah.mamber@ppmw.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 5:39 PM

To: Bodin, Erik (VDH)

Cc: Noah Mamber

Subject: Re: Variance letter

Hi Erik, hope all has been well. I wanted to check in and see if you needed any supplemental materials for your
consideration of PPMW's temporary variance application.

I doublechecked the patient visit numbers, and here is a replacement sentence for the sentence with the * on
page 7.

"Of 15.558 individual patient visits since January 2011, only .006% of them resulted in an emergency transfer
to the hospital."

Just to let you know, I will be away next week, but my CEO, Dr. Laura Meyers will be available during that
time to answer any questions that may come up on August 25-26.

Best,

Noah Mamber. Esq.

Public and Legislative Affairs Manager

Planned Parenthood of Metropolitan Washington. DC
1108 1oth St NW

Washington, DC 20036

(202) 347-8500 x7234

noah.mamber@ppmw.org

On Mon, Aug 4, 2014 at 10:10 PM, Mamber, Noah <noah.mamber@ppmw.org> wrote:

Here is the letter requesting temporary variances from Planned Parenthood of Metropolitan Washington for our
Falls Church health center. Thanks again for the meeting earlier this year in which you gave us more
information about the process.

Please note that I have written on several documents that we request that they be excluded from FOIA requests
due to their sensitivity and the fact that their release could compromise the safety of PPMW staff or patients. I
am citing, as I have in the past, Code of Virginia, 2.2-3705.2(3) & (4). All of you at VDH have been really
great about that in the past, and we really appreciate it.

I look forward to communicating with you about these variances after you have reviewed them.
Best,

Noah Mamber. Esq.

Public and Legislative Aftairs Manager

Planned Parenthood of Metropolitan Washington, DC
1108 16th St NW

Washington, DC 20036

(202) 347-8500 x7234



noah.mamber@ppmw.org




